Debra Thomeson

From: karin mccullough <sloughalaska@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 3:36 PM

To: Debra Thompson

Subject: Tourism meeting

............................................................................................................................................................................................

.............................................................................................................................................................................................

Sent from my iPhone
Re tourism:

As Petersburg discusses increased small boat tourism the following should be considered and planned
for:

~To maintain a small town friendly atmosphere thatis good for tourism and residents itis important to
keep boat numbers, visitors per day and boat sizes at numbers that work for Petersburg

More discussion re this is needed.

-visitors and residents enjoy access to trail and parks. Maintaining these trails for heavier use and
planning new trails is important,

-maintaining public restrooms. For visitors - but also open for residents at times boats are not in town.
-anything planned for tourists should also be engaging and available to residents —

-adventure tourism would work well in Petersburg (consider: search and rescue teams; EMTS; places for
information). What would be our borough responsibility?

An increase in tourism coming from boats-will take meetings and planning. Thank you for this
opportunity to comment.
Sincerely Karin McCullough



